
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: March 15, 2023 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Mike Runge, City Archivist 

Re: Pannier Graphics, Outdoor Interpretive Panels 

 

The City of Deadwood Archives is requesting permission to enter a contract 

with Pannier Graphics of Gibsonia, PA to develop five (5) outdoor interpretive 
panels to be placed throughout Deadwood Gulch as part of Deadwood’s 
walking tour.   

 
As part of this quote, the Historic Preservation Office would like to add four 

new panels to the downtown walking tour.  These new panels are as follows: 
 

 McGovern Hill Conservation Easement. 24 x 36” black aluminum frame 

and double poles 

 Angular Unconformity 24 x 36” black aluminum frame and double poles 

 Louis “Chicken Louie” Banks. 24 x 36” black aluminum frame 

 McDonald Park. 18 x 24” black aluminum frame, single pole 

 Methodist Church. 18 x 24” black aluminum frame, wall mount 

 
RECOMMENDTION 

 
Allow the Historic Preservation Office permission to enter into a contract with 

Pannier Graphics for the creation of five outdoor interpretive signs.  The cost for 

this project will not exceed $3,900.00 dollars.  Funding for this project will come 

out of the 2023 HP Public Education line item. 
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